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Dear Parents and Carers,   

Pottery Painting at Blakemere Village 
  

On Tuesday 12th November our Kaleidoscope children will be visiting the Cheshire 
Craft Workshop at Blakemere Village to paint pots. 

We will travel in staff cars, leaving school at 10:00am and returning at 12:30pm in 
time for lunch as normal. 

The children need to wear their normal school uniform.  

The parental contribution for this visit is £10.00 per child which is payable via the 
ParentPay system where you will also need to give consent for your child to 
attend and give full medical details required for the visit.  

We are sure the children will have a wonderful time painting their pottery which they 
will then be able to bring home.  

Kind regards 

  

Mr Kindon and the Kaleidoscope Team 
SENDCO 
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